

## YOUNG MEDICAL WOMEN'S INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION (yMWIA)

MWIA SECRETARIAT: 7555 Morley Drive, Burnaby, B.C., V5E 3Y2, Canada; <a href="mailto:secretariat@mwia.net">secretariat@mwia.net</a>
Contacts: Dr Genevieve Koolhaas (President) <a href="mailto:gdkoolhaas@hotmail.com">gdkoolhaas@hotmail.com</a>
Dr Marion Okoh-Owusu (Secretary General): <a href="mailto:drokohowusu@gmail.com">drokohowusu@gmail.com</a>
Web Address: <a href="mailto:http://www.mwia.net">http://www.mwia.net</a>

ALL yMWIA MEMBERS

(ALL INDIVIDUAL MEMBERS & MEMBER COUNTRIES)

Thro' THE SECRETARY GENERAL

MEDICAL WOMEN INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION (MWIA)

Dear MWIA members and Young MWIA colleagues,

## CALL FOR ACTIVITY UPDATES FOR yMWIA REPORT DUE DECEMBER-31-2018

Greetings from the yMWIA executives. We are happy to inform you all, that the executive of MWIA and yMWIA are planning a special meet-up event for all yMWIA colleagues during the centennial in New York City, July 25-28, 2019. In preparation of this festive event we would like to ask you for your help.

MWIA provides a global platform to share our scientific work but also our personal experiences while working on our careers. We hereby hope to inspire you and help you where possible.

In order to do so, we would love to hear from you and to share your work and experiences concerning the theme 'Ambassadors of Change' with us. Of course we will draft a formal report on activities as well, so, please do send us your activity photos together with a brief narrative. All individual and group submissions received, will be featured in the yMWIA report. This special report is expected to inspire young lady doctors as we share activities on our theme, 'AMBASSADORS OF CHANGE'.

And please don't forget to register for the centennial by using this link: <a href="https://amwa-doc.org/mwia100">https://amwa-doc.org/mwia100</a>.



## YOUNG MEDICAL WOMEN'S INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION (yMWIA) MWIA SECRETARIAT: 7555 Morley Drive, Burnaby, B.C., V5E 3Y2, Canada; secretariat@mwia.net

MWIA SECRETARIAT: 7555 Morley Drive, Burnaby, B.C., V5E 3Y2, Canada; secretariat@mwia.net
Contacts: Dr Genevieve Koolhaas (President) gdkoolhaas@hotmail.com
Dr Marion Okoh-Owusu (Secretary General): drokohowusu@gmail.com
Web Address: http://www.mwia.net

Please kindly email yMWIA reports in Microsoft word format (.docx) to: <a href="mailto:drokohowusu@gmail.com">drokohowusu@gmail.com</a>, by December 31<sup>st</sup>, 2019 to enable us compile for the planning committee by January 31<sup>st</sup>, 2019.

We are looking very much forward to celebrating with you 100 years of inspiring work of young medical doctors and students in New York next year.

Yours Faithfully,

Dr Marion Okoh-Owusu Secretary General, yMWIA Dr Geneviève Koolhaas President, -yMWIA

For: Executive Board, yMWIA